Arrangements for the final days of term

BULWELL BULLETIN



PARENT UPDATE DECEMBER 2016

As we approach the end of term and look forward to the Christmas holidays, I would like to advise you of the arrangements that are in place for the last week of term.

As always I am keen that the Academy operates 'as usual' until the end of term and lessons will continue as normal until Thursday. Friday will be slightly different due to the pantomime.

Thursday 15 December

Christmas Jumper Day

Students are allowed to wear their Christmas jumper (all other uniform should be worn as usual) in return for a 50p donation to the Bestwood & Bulwell Foodbank. Donations need to be given to the class tutor before 15 December.

Christmas Fair: 3.15 to 5.15pm

The annual fair is one of the highlights of the Academy's calendar and again we will have lots of stalls, competitions and attractions.

Staff Pantomime: 7 to 8.30 pm

Written and performed by our staff, this hilarious show brings all the fun of Christmas into a unique twist on the Dickensian tale 'A Christmas Carol'. Tickets for the performance on the evening of 15 December are available from Reception for £2 each.

Please come along and join us for the Annual BULWELL ACADEMY CHRISTMAS FAIR The property of the Annual Greetings of the Annu

Friday 16 December

Years 7 and 8 will finish school at 1.30pm after seeing the pantomime in the morning and having their lunch. To ensure as many pupils as possible see the pantomime Years 9, 10 and 11 will finish at 12.30pm and have the option to either go home or stay for lunch and see the second performance of the pantomime which will finish at 2.30pm.



January

When we return on **Tuesday 3 January**, we will once again be focussing on raising standards for learning and behaviour yet further. Let's get 2017 off to an excellent start by ensuring students arrive in correct uniform, on time, and with proper equipment.

We wish you all a happy holiday and a successful 2017.

Mr Williams
Principal